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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

February 7, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

FEDERAL
Today, staff learned of the following funding allocations in the President’s FY 2001 Federal Budget Proposal for the Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority:

· $50 million - within New Starts funding category for the completion of Metro Rail Red Line, Segment 3, North Hollywood Extension; and,

· $50 million - allocated from the Federal Transit Administration Discretionary Funds to fund “extraordinary costs” associated with the Master’s decision on the Consent Decree.

Staff is awaiting to receive the funding amounts for the MTA in the FY 2001 Federal Highway Administration Budget.  We will provide you with the funding amounts from FHA as soon as we receive them.

If you should have any questions, please contact Claudette A. Moody, Director, Government Relations at (213) 922-2237.
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